Gautam Buddha University
Greater Noida, Gautam Budh Nagar, U.P.

GBU-012/DSA/2025-765 Date: 27/07/2025

:: Important Notice ::

Dear Students,
The hostel registration cum allotment for 2™ year and onwards is progressing smoothly. You

are requested to cooperate by adhering to the following points:

(1) Those students who have already completed hostel registration cum allotment procedure
may directly report in their respective hostel offices. After due completion of the paper
work, Warden will hand over the room key to the allotee.

(2) The students having payment related issues may directly report in the Main Auditorium
during 28-29 July (10:00 am-04:00 pm), where account and bank teams will be available
to resolve such issues.

(3) The hostel will be allotted only through OHMS and after the payment details are updated
on the portal. Once, the payment details are updated, the student can complete hostel
allotment procedure on his/her own and subsequently report in the hostel.

(4) The hostel allotment of those students who would pay their dues through Bihar Credit
Card or Bank Loan may report on 30 July 2025 at 11 a.m. The detailed procedure for this
category is likely to be issued tomorrow.

(5) For queries related to Fee/Payment, please E-Mail to: accounts@gbu.ac.in. For technical
queries related to OHMS portal, please E-Mail to: hostels@gbu.ac.in
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